
THE NORTH HORNELL VILLAGE BOARD
BUDGET WORKSHOP

FEBRUARY 27, 2017 6:00 PM

ATTENDANCE: Mayor: John Falci 
Trustees: Frank Libordi, Peter DiRaimondo, Joseph Ingalls & William Coleman 
Clerk: Kristene Libordi
Attorney Eric Shults

Workshop started at 7:00PM after meeting with Village Attorney, Eric Shults.
Changes made at the February 9th workshop were discussed. 
An additional $4000 was added to health insurance for the Clerk to equal insurance for Superintendent of Public 
Works.
Mayor Falci will contact the Fire Chief to set up a session within the next few days, for the board to discuss his 
budget.
Next budget workshop will be o March 6th at 6:00PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Kristene Libordi
Clerk/Treasurer


